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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:31 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr bloc

�
�
From: robweintraub@yahoo.com [mailto:robweintraub@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 4:02 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr bloc 
�
�
Dear�Sir,�
�
Please�tell�the�city�councillors�to�vote�“NO”�on�the�developer’s�request�for�a�zoning�change�to�allow�for�a�five�story�
building�at�the�Orr�block.�
�
Thank�you.�
�
Robert�Weintraub�
14�Scarsdale�Road�
Newtonville,�MA�02460��
Sent�from�Mail�for�Windows�10�
�
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